
 

 
1410 Somers Point Road 

Egg Harbor Township, NJ 08234 

(609) 653-8449 

camp@colonialmeadowscampground.com 

April 30, 2020 

Seasonal Campers, 

Please read the following very carefully. Here are the campground COVID-19 policies and restrictions. 

This is not business as usual. 

Campground COVID-19 Policies: 

If you are showing symptoms, exposed or recovering: 

• Anyone showing symptoms of COVID-19 may not enter CMFC. 

• Individuals who have recovered from Covid-19 and waited the CDC recommend amount of time can 

enter CMFC. 

• Individuals exposed to Covid-19 and not showing symptoms must wait the CDC required 14-day period 

of no symptoms in order to enter CMFC. 

• People who develop symptoms while staying in CMFC need to proceed to their primary residence. 

Policies for Camping in CMFC under COVID-19 Restrictions: 

• Campers are to stay on their site under the same set of rules that NJ homeowners are to stay at their 

residential homes. 

• Groups and gatherings are temporarily prohibited by NJ Executive order. 
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• Social Distancing is mandated in the campground. Please stay 6 feet apart. When interacting with 

people on the campground, please wear a mask. 

• Campfires are allowed at individual campsites, subject to the social distancing restrictions. 

• Campers are the contract holders and their immediate families. They may not rent or sublet their 

campsite/unit. 

• As usual, all individuals in the campground must be able to remove themselves from the campground 

at any time. In other words, everyone must have a vehicle on site and the ability to depart the 

campground in their vehicle. 

• Packages for campers will not be accepted as of right now. We recommend calling Postnet (609) 624-

8750 if you need to make arrangements for packages. 

We will continue to update you with any changes regarding COVID-19 through facebook and email. 

Again, if any of you have any questions or any concerns, please feel free to call us at (609) 653-8449 or 

email us anytime. Thank you again for your cooperation and understanding during this challenging time. 

We are allowed to open, so let’s keep it that way! This WILL get better! 

Sincerely, 

Mike and Adriane 


